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French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

FGWS PARENTS and COMMUNITY: The FGWS Staff wishes you all a 
Thanksgiving filled with the warmth of friends and 
family. We mindful of, and grateful for your 
support.  

STUDENT BOUTIQUE CRAFT FAIR 

FGWS students have been busy putting their artistic skills to 

work to create some wonderful pieces of art work. Ceramic 

pieces from Mrs. B’s clay program, creations from Maureen’s 

Project SHARE kids and classroom masterpieces will all be featured. Get a jump start on holiday 

shopping. Proceeds will be used to fund special fieldtrips. You don’t want to miss this wonderful 

opportunity. Mark your calendar for December 7. The Boutique will be open from 6-7 pm. 

Cocoa, hot cider and cookies will be served. 

UPCOMING BOARD MEETINGS 

Each December school boards in California hold an annual organizational meeting. First and 

foremost, the time and day of each month for board meetings for the year ahead will be 

established. Because it is a busy time of year, the organizational meeting and regular meeting 

are often held at the same time. That is the case with FGWS for our regular meeting this 

December. Keep in mind that it will be listed as a “special” meeting, only because we are 

holding it on the second Tuesday of the month rather than the third due to      the busy week 

before Christmas. As always, the public is invited to attend.  

CRITTERS AT SCHOOL 

After our red belly newt encounter last week, 

another walked right into school! It was gently 

relocated. You’ll need to look closely in the 

picture to see it. Look for a black oblong shape. 

On our way back from our rescue mission, we 

were greeted by a frog. He was a fair sized 

fellow. At recess, a thumbnail sized frog was 

making his way across the pea gravel near the 

playground play equipment. He was colored a 

very bright green. Maddy named him Avocado. 

He too was gently relocated to the upper grade garden. It is nice to see 

the care concern and curiosity FGWS students 

have for living things in our environment. 

Continuing with our growing sense of 

stewardship, the lower elementary class 

made cards to go on the trays of patients at 

Vibra Hospital for Thanksgiving. They are 

quite charming. No doubt they will bring 

smiles. 

 

  
Upcoming Events 

 
November 20-24 

Thanksgiving Break 
 

December 7 
FGWS Student Craft Fair 

 
December 12 

Organizational/Special Mtg of  
the FGWS Board of Trustees 

5:30 pm 
LCAP Advisory Board Mtg 

4:30 pm 
 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for November 27-Dec 1 

TBA 

(subject to change) 

Monday:  

Tuesday:  

Wednesday:  

Thursday:  

Friday:  

Milk (choice of low fat white or 

chocolate), fruit and veggies 

served at every meal   

 

 

 

 
 


